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End of Life Announcement (EOL)
Product Group: MC     EOL-LVS-250807-2082

MITSUBISHI ELECTRIC EUROPE B.V.    
Mitsubishi-Electric-Platz 1, 40882 Ratingen, Germany  
        
https://emea.mitsubishielectric.com/fa    

07.08.2025Date:

FA BUP Office Strategic Product Marketing 
(Product Manager & PAM Team)

From:  

Product.Administration@meg.mee.comEmail:

Announcement of production discontinuation
Firstly, thank you for your continuous support in selling our LVS products. 
 
Since its release, the optional unit for SD-Q Series: UQ-PL Indicator Lamp has sold successfully. 
 
However, due to difficulties in maintaining production, we must announce its official discontinuation. 
 
There is no replacement product after the discontinuation. 

Materials to be discontinued
Replacement Materials

(not necessarily 100% compatible)

Material Description Material Material Description Material

UQ-PL DC24V 316131

 
  
Phase Out Schedule 
 

End of Life (EOL) 07.08.2025 Date from which the discontinuation will become effective

Last Time Buy (LTB) 31.07.2026
Date until when last Purchase Order from customer is accepted by Mitsubishi 

Electric

End of Service (EOS) 31.07.2033
Date until support and service will be maximum available. If we are able, we are 

trying to repair a unit for a longer period. But this cannot be guaranteed.
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Additional Information

 
The above listed materials are just the main standard materials. All corresponding options or non-standard 
materials for the target series are also in scope of discontinuation.

Customer Action Requested
 
Mitsubishi Electric will accept customer orders for the above mentioned EOL materials through LTB. They cannot 
be cancelled. Orders after the LTB date will not be accepted. The order can be scheduled with different delivery 
dates after LTB. 

  
  
  
  
If you have further questions, please contact your regional sales 
representative 
  
A list of Mitsubishi Electric sales representatives is available at: 
  
https://emea.mitsubishielectric.com/fa/contact 
 




